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Join us for a Virtual Annual Meeting!
Please make plans to join us virtually on Tuesday, October 6, for Tri-County Electric 

Cooperative’s 81st Annual Meeting of the Members.

Due to COVID-19, this year’s Annual Meeting will be virtual rather than in person for the health and safety of our 
members and employees. Members can participate in the meeting by phone or online. While we will miss seeing 
you at the meeting, this is the safest alternative as we all face this pandemic. 800759373

The 2020 official election will open on Tuesday, September 1, and close Wednesday, September 30. Members 
are encouraged to participate in the election by voting online or by mail. Your official election ballot and online 
voting credentials are located on the back of your September Texas Co-op Power magazine. Members who vote 
by the deadline will receive a $12 credit on their electric account and will be entered into the door prize drawing 
during the virtual Annual Meeting.

Full meeting details are located on page 19 of your September 
Texas Co-op Power magazine. Watch the mail for your issue of the 
September Texas Co-op Power. Please call our offices at 817-444-
3201 for any questions. 43102501

Your September Texas Co-op Power includes your 
official election ballot, information on the Virtual 

Annual Meeting, financial reports and more!

• Official 2020 Ballot, back cover of the magazine
      Full ballot details are located on the inside back cover of the magazine

• Annual Meeting Invitation and Official Notice, page 18
• Details for the 2020 Virtual Annual Meeting, page 19
• 2019 Annual Report, page 20
• A Year in Review, page 21
• Financial Reports for the 2019 Fiscal Year, page 22
• Report on 2020 District Meetings, page 24
• 80th Annual Meeting Minutes, page 25

VIRTUAL
Annual Meeting

Tuesday, October 6



Please submit your favorite recipe and this 
form to the Communications Department.

The recipe submission is a free and voluntary service 
provided by Tri-County Electric Cooperative. As we 
have more than 93,000 member-owners, we may 
receive high volumes of submissions. Recipes must 
be submitted before the 20th of each month to be 
considered for the next Member Bulletin or issue of 
the Texas Co-op Power (i.e., September 20th for the 
November issue). We reserve the right to refuse any 
recipe. Please submit recipes through the postal 
service or email and not on the back of your payment 
stub. These stubs are processed automatically 
because we receive hundreds daily. 800797769

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

Name:

Town:

Recipe Name:

Email: Please include the above 
information with your recipe and send 
to pr@tcectexas.com

Online:
tcectexas.com/recipe-submission

Mail service: Please detach and submit 
this form with your recipe and mail to

Tri-County Electric Cooperative
Attn: Recipe Submission
200 Bailey Ranch Road

Aledo, Texas 76008

TRI-COUNTY
Electric Cooperative, Inc.

“Taking Care of our Member-Owners”

200 Bailey Ranch Road  |  Aledo, Texas 76008
Phone: 817-444-3201  |  Fax: 817-444-7679

www.tcectexas.com

It Pays To Stay Informed!
Find your account number in our Member 

Information Bulletin or the Texas Co-op Power and 
you will receive a $20.00 credit on your electric bill!  
Simply contact our Member Services department 

by calling 817-444-3201. 

It Pays to stay informed!

Recipe Submission 
Form

Polly Cake Bites
Georgjean Dahnke of Fort Worth

Azle  ٭  Keller  ٭  Granbury  ٭  Aledo  ٭  Seymour  ٭  Munday

1 cup light brown sugar
½ cup flour
2 cups chopped nuts, pecans or walnuts
½ cup butter
2 eggs
½ teaspoon baking powder

Mix all ingredients together 
in a bowl. Spray mini muffin 
pans with non-stick spray 
and fill pans with mixture.

Bake at 350oF for 12-13 
minutes, or until done. Let 
muffins rest 2 minutes after 
coming out of the oven. Flip 
muffins on cooling rack to finish cooling.

Enjoy!

Cook’s Tip: This makes about 45 mini muffins. They freeze well.

Wired in History:

The Tri-County Electric Co-op board approved a resolution 
pointing out that by supplying power, REA co-ops were 
increasing food production and supporting the national 
defense, and noting that “the job of rural electrification is 
only thirty percent completed.” The resolution asked the 
Office of Production Management to give every consideration 
to make it possible for REA projects “to obtain materials 
necessary for the building of more lines, thus helping to 
promote national defense.” 800846404

From the Tri-County Electric Co-op minutes, Sept. 1, 1941


